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On behalf of Great Ormond Street Hospital Children’s Charity, thank you so much for your phenomenal
support of Great Ormond Street Hospital by helping us with staffing at the Champagne Garden Party
which took place on Sunday.

We are so grateful to your continued support, and with your teams help | am delighted to confirm that
we were able to raise over £22,000 for the hospital.

This is an incredible amount which will fund a brand new anaesthetic machine to keep patients asleep
and pain free during an operation. Every year the hospital has over 255,000 admissions or outpatient
appointments and the hospital relies on the ge nerosity of teams like High Society to support its work
and to ensure it remains a truly world-class centre of excellence.

Thank you again for your continued support of Great Ormo nd Street Hospital Children’s Charity.

Yours sincerely,

Alison Reed
Head of Special Events
Great Ormond Street Hospital Children’s Charity



